
St. Paul’s Cathedral, an architectural masterpiece, and a historical sanctuary in the heart 
of London, has taken a significant step forward in fire safety. The installation of the P50 fire 
extinguisher is not just an upgrade to its fire response capabilities but also a nod to the 
Cathedral’s commitment to preserving its heritage with cutting-edge technology.

WHAT IS THE P50 FIRE EXTINGUISHER?
The P50 is a service-free fire extinguisher, known for its 
durability and long lifespan. Unlike traditional extinguishers, 
the P50 is made from composite materials that resist 
corrosion and damage. It’s a sustainable choice, reducing the 
need for replacements and annual servicing, which aligns 
with the Cathedral’s environmental stewardship goals.

WHY ST. PAUL’S CATHEDRAL CHOSE THE P50
For a historic edifice like St. Paul’s, choosing the right fire 
extinguisher is crucial. The P50’s composite design means it 
won’t cause damage to the Cathedral’s precious interior in 
the event of a discharge. Moreover, its service-free nature 
ensures that the Cathedral can maintain fire safety without 
the regular maintenance that traditional extinguishers 
require.

THE INSTALLATION PROCESS
The installation of the P50 at St. Paul’s was carried out by 
certified engineers who conducted a thorough site survey to 
ensure optimal coverage. The extinguishers were installed 

with wall brackets, and staff were trained in their use and the 
simple annual visual inspection required. This process 
ensures that the Cathedral’s staff are well-prepared to 
handle any fire-related emergencies.

A SAFER FUTURE
With the P50 extinguishers in place, St. Paul’s Cathedral
has bolstered its defences against fire, ensuring that this 
iconic landmark can continue to inspire awe for generations 
to come. The P50’s installation is a testament to the 
Cathedral’s dedication to safety, sustainability, and the 
preservation of history.

This blog post highlights the importance of modern fire 
safety solutions in historic settings. The P50 fire 
extinguisher’s installation at St. Paul’s Cathedral is a prime 
example of how tradition and technology can come together 
to protect our shared heritage. For more information on the 
P50 and its benefits, please visit the official Britannia Fire 
website. www.p50.co.uk


